



2
(Event)

Official Communication
Comunicado oficial / Communication officielle

M2-

Decision of the Executive Committee on SRB M2- Heat 3

Item: 2

Decision of the Executive Committee on SRB M2- Heat 3

Summary:

Decision of the Executive Committee on SRB M2- Heat 3

Detail:

The Executive Committee has decided to allow the SRB M2- to continue in the next round of racing following the DNF in Race 15, Men's Pair, Heat 3.

Issued by: FISA Executive Committee
Time: 11:28
Date: 06 AUG 2016

This decision affects:

RESULTS
SCHEDULE
OTHER

<input type="checkbox"/>
<input type="checkbox"/>
<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>